
 

 

June 2, 2015 

 

By Mail and E-Filing 

 

 

 

Debra Howland 

Executive Director 

New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 

21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10 

Concord, New Hampshire   03301-2429 

 

RE:  NH IR 15-124:  Investigation into Potential Approaches to Ameliorate Adverse 

Wholesale Electricity Market Conditions in New Hampshire. 

 

Dear Ms. Howland; 

 

Pursuant to the Order of Notice in the above-captioned Investigation, instructions from 

Commission Staff, and Section 200, et seq. of the New Hampshire Code of Administrative 

Rules, please find enclosed seven paper copies of Portland Natural Gas Transmission System’s 

Initial Comments in response to Commission Staff’s request for stakeholder input dated May 14, 

2015.  One paper copy will also be sent to Alex Speidel.  Electronic copies will be served to each 

person identified on the Commission’s service list.  

 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Richard Bralow 

TransCanada USPL at Bank America Center 

700 Louisiana Street, Houston 

Texas 77002-2700 

richard_bralow@transcanada.com 

(832)320-5177 

 

Enclosure 

 

cc: Service list 

mailto:richard_bralow@transcanada.com

